
I take this moment to extend Holiday Greetings to my family, friends, and well-
wishers of this website. I thank you for being a part of this Gregg movement and
supporting  this  website.  I  pray  in  the  New  Year  that  there  will  be  more
interactions by way of comments and like articles. You can also continue the
discussion on our Facebook page and groups (GREGG and BYNOE CONNECTIONS)


